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ATTENDANCE & PUNCTUALITY 
Our class with the best attendance this week is RCW with 

99.12% - It is a shame that no classes got 100% this 

week, we can do much better than this 

4EB had no lates this week well done. 

 

Dates for your diary 
 

22nd January— Y3 Family Assembly 

5th February—Safer Internet Day 

14th February– School disco 

15th February– School Closes for Half Term 

Happy New Year to all of our families and welcome 

back to Wellesbourne. It has been lovely to see the 

children again, fresh and ready for the term ahead, 

they have settled back into school life brilliantly this 

week.  

Today we held our termly attendance assembly, it was 

great to see so many children receive certificates for 

100% attendance for the autumn term. Please make it 

your aim to achieve one of these certificates this term. 

We have only 35 days in this half term and 5 have 

them have gone already! We are sure that each and 

every one of you are capable of getting one of these 

certificates. Remember that if you are in every day for 

the half term you have a chance of going to Costa for a 

hot chocolate. 

It is with mixed emotions that we say goodbye to our 

long standing caretaker Mr Ellis this month. Mr Ellis, 

after working at Wellesbourne for over 20 years, is re-

tiring on the 18th January. We wish him good luck for 

the future and will miss him dearly.  

A reminder that children are NOT allowed mobile phones in 

school. They will be confiscated and parents will be asked to 

collect them from the office if they are brought in.  

Also, some children have been wearing nail varnish and false 

nails, this is not allowed. Children will be asked to remove the 

nails and if they cannot will be sent home to have them re-

moved.  

Thank you for your cooperation.  

TTR Club will be a drop in style club every 

Wednesday from 12.30 onwards. If you 

would like to join please come along and let 

Miss Barton know.  

Tuck Shop 
Our Year 5 children, as part of their ASC Award, will be running 

a healthy tuck shop from Monday onwards. They will be selling 

flavoured water, cereal bars and rice cakes etc.  

There will be no choir this half term after school on 

Wednesdays. Mr Kingsley will continue to do choir 

during lunchtimes. 

PE KITS 

Can you please check your child’s PE kits to make sure that they 

have the correct kit in their bags and also that they are still 

fitting them. Children have regular growth spurts and may occa-

sionally need bigger pumps etc. Thank you.  

There will be no 

swimming on 

Tuesday for Y5 

There will be no football or running afterschool until 

the nights are a bit lighter. Football and running will 

continue as outdoor sports in late February.  

Well done to Y6 who have been attending 

their first booster classes this week. You 

have really impressed your teachers.  




